
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, April 22, 2021 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Beef Gyro Or 

 Mini Corn Dogs  

    

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today  

 

 

1. Attention Adventurers!  

RPG Club will meet after school TODAY in Mr. Walsen's room until 4pm.  Please see 

Mr. Walsen with any additional RPG Club questions.  New members are always 

welcome to join.  See everyone after school. 

 

2. Next week we will be testing the Illinois Assessment of Readiness (IAR). We will have 

the first reading test on Tuesday and then on Wednesday we will have the final two 

reading assessments. You will need to bring your headphones and be sure your 

Chromebook is charged. You will also need a book or magazine to read when you are 

finished as you cannot use your Chromebook after the test(s). 

 

3. Good luck to our volleyball teams as they play their final home game of the season vs. 

Highlands and our boys softball team plays Pleasantdale.   

 

 

4. Don't forget about the PBIS store! 

 

5. Interested in soccer, cross country, boys volleyball or girls softball?  

Sign ups for boys volleyball, girls softball, cross country, and soccer have been posted on 

the Gurrie Athletics Google Classroom page.  All of these sports will begin next week, so 

if you're interested in participating, be sure to fill out the google form for the sport you 

want to play.   Tryouts for girls softball will begin next Tuesday, April 27th, right after 

school until 5:30 in the big gym. Tryouts for boys volleyball will begin next Monday, 

April 26th, right after school until 5:30 in the small gym.  The first Cross Country 

practice will be held on Monday, April 26th. Cross country will meet in the cafeteria and 

run till 4:30. The first Soccer practice will be held on Monday, April 26th.  Soccer will 

meet in the small gym and run till 5:30.Please remember that for all sports you will need 

to have the tryout packet forms filled out and signed by a parent or guardian on the first 

day of practice/tryouts.  Packets will be handed out in PE this week.  Please see Mrs. Ray 

if you have any questions. 

 



 

 
  

 


